
Chairman Klein and members of the Senate Industry, Business and Labor Committee, as associate 
general counsel who provides legal advice to State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance and State Farm 
Fire and Casualty Company on operations, including policyholder accounts and billing/payment 
information, I appreciate the opportunity to offer the oral testimony in opposition of Senate Bill 2075.   
 


